
1721 Hickory drive 
Madison 5, Wisconsin

August 12, 1954

Dr. Eliot F. Porter 
Rt. 1, Box 35 
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Dr. Porter:

Please note the enclosed copy of a letter sent to a 
number of individuals throughout the country who might 
have good kodachrome 2x2 slides which we could exhibit 
with an automatic projector at the forthcoming AOU meeting 
in Madison, September 8-12.

I have a letter from Mr. C. H. Greenewalt, President 
of Du Pont, in which he states that he has always con­
sidered your bird photographs the finest he had ever seen. 
We are especially anxious to have a sequence of kodaehromes 
from the West and certainly would like to .show one or two 
sets of 30 slides from you if you could loan them to us 
for this meeting. However, they need not be Western birds.

Thank you for an early reply.

WES: S 
Enc.

Very truly yours,

Walter E. Scott, Chairman 
Subcommittee on Exhibits, AOU


